
Stephen Perse Foundation Code of Conduct - Years 1 to 6

This Code of Conduct has been drawn up in consultation with our School Councils and is relevant to all children

from Years 1 - 6.

KINDNESS AND RESPECT

I will show respect for

everyone in my words

and actions at all

times.

I will respect other

people’s appearance,

opinions and feelings.

I will make an effort to

include everybody.

If there is someone I don’t get on

with, I will give them space.

I know that hitting other people is unkind and that it is not allowed.

LEARNING

I will engage in lessons
and behave in a way that
promotes effective
learning.

I will show respect by
listening to staff
members and other
pupils at all times.

I will complete my work
to the best of my abilities
and ask my teacher for
help when I need it.

I will take responsibility for
my organisation. If I need
help with my organisation I
will speak to my teacher.

PREVENTION OF BULLYING

I understand that
bullying of any type,
whether it is emotional,
cyber-bullying, verbal or
physical, is unacceptable.

I will not behave in a way
that makes anyone
around me feel excluded
or intimidated.

If I experience bullying, I
will tell a member of
staff I feel comfortable
with or my parents.

If I know of someone being
bullied I will tell an adult.

SCHOOL ENVIRONMENT

I will treat school
property with respect
and keep all learning
spaces and changing
rooms tidy.

I will only use property

that is my own and not

take other items,

including iPads, without

permission.

I understand that bags,

trays and personal

possessions are private

property and should be

treated as such.

I will take pride in my
surroundings and not litter or
graffiti in school or beyond.

TECHNOLOGY

I will only use my iPad
in school with the
permission of a staff
member.

I will follow the
Acceptable Use Policy at
all times.

I will only use
technology to engage
in educational
activities during the
school day.

I will use my iPad respectfully; I
will only take photos, make
recordings or share materials with
others’ permission.
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